
From: Cyane Crump <ccrump@HistoricRichmond.com> 

Sent: Saturday, October 17, 2020 1:41 PM 

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 

Cc: Penny Fletcher 

Subject: Support for Ordinance 2020-226 / 2501 Monument Ave 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Matthew –  

 

We are writing in support of Ordinance 2020-226, the proposed Special Use Permit for 2501 

Monument Avenue (The Branch Museum of Architecture and Design). The Branch is an important 

cultural institution occupying a significant historic architectural resource designed by an architect of 

national importance. The changes to the SUP will allow additional flexibility for The Branch to operate, 

and ultimately to keep this important historic resource alive and in active use, while remaining a good 

neighbor to the community in which it resides. 

 

Thank you for considering our comments. 

 

Cyane 

 

 
 
Cyane Crump 
Executive Director 
 
Historic Richmond 

Building on history 
4 East Main St., Suite 1C  
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
tel: 804.643.7407 
fax: 804.788.4244 
ccrump@historicrichmond.com 
HistoricRichmond.com 

 
Follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and YouTube. 

 

http://www.historicrichmond.com/
https://www.facebook.com/HistoricRichmond
https://twitter.com/historicRVA
http://instagram.com/historicRVA
http://www.youtube.com/user/historicRIC





